
 

 
Sent: Thursday, 30 October 2008 11:19 AM 
 
Subject: Submission regarding CityRail fare review 2009-2012 
 
 
To Whom it may concern,  
 
I am strongly opposed to the increase in fare for the cityrail services.  How can they propose to 
increase fare's when there is no improvements to the services.  Trains are constantly running late, 
overcrowded, and unclean.  Trying to catch the train in the city during peak hour is a nightmare, with 
some time having to wait for 2 or three trains to go past before you can hop on due to the over 
crowding.  
 
I don't think it is acceptable to pass the economic problems of Cityrail onto the passengers especially 
when there are so many overheads in the company.  I think Cityrail should look at removing all the 
"dead fat" from the company before they look at putting more costs on commuters trying to make their 
way to work on a poor and outdated rail network.  
 
 
 


